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TO:  Doug Call and Alex Dimitrov, Co-Chairs, Graduate Studies Committee 
        
 
FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 
 
DATE:  August 27, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:   Request for new subject (prefix) 
 
The College of Veterinary Medicine requests a new subject (prefix) of  BPT – 
Biomedical Physiology and Technology.  This prefix will be used for graduate 
coursework. 
 
The college is currently in the process of renaming the Veterinary Science – Integrative 
Physiology and Neuroscience degree to Biomedical Sciences – Biomedical Physiology 
and Technology.  The new prefix will be used for courses within this renamed degree 
program. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


